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Dear All-

I trust all continues well at the beginning of 2021. In the eternal interest of optimism, positive waves and expectations consistent with the ideals of our beautiful City — | would like to announce publicly the dates of the Grand Return of GCS FTF for
2021. As discussed, we have confirmed the bands and support services (sound engineering) for each date and scheduled some of the finest weather ever recorded on the West Bank of the St. John's. For the first time this year, we have attempted to
schedule each event on the second Tuesday of each month. It remains our hope and prayer that pandemic progress will accelerate in the coming weeks and events of this type can flourish through 2021 and provide all with fun outside family events,
wonderfully diverse food choices and great local music. We understand that guarantees are difficult to come by but our intent is clear — We are committed to providing the Citizens of GCS the opportunity to enjoy their Park, River front views and
zephyrs and each other as we continue to work cooperatively to keep each other well.

I'would kindly ask you to review these dates and discuss any thoughts, improvements or ideas for these events. | greatly appreciate your time and considerations. Please advise if more is required.

Best—
E
954 684 1380-M



